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ArOund the ParK
UPCOMING Easter Sunrise Service

Sunday, April 9th at 7:00 am in All Seasons Chapel 

The annual Sunrise Easter Service will be on Sunday, April 9th at 7:00 a.m. 
This will include scripture, music and meditations by the Evangelical Church 
of Fairport. All denominations are welcome to attend and reservations are 
not needed. Please plan to arrive at All Seasons Chapel early to get a good 
parking space and a good seat as this service is always very well attended.

WINTER/SPRING  2023

Wednesday, March 15th
Last day for wreaths

Friday, April 7th
Good Friday
Office closed, Park open

Sunday, May 14th
Mother's Day

Monday, May 29th
Memorial Day
Office closed, Park open

Saturday, June10th
Remembrance Service

Sunday, June18th
Father's Day

Monday, June 19th
Juneteenth
Office open, Park open

Tuesday, July 4th
4th of July
Office closed, Park open

Monday, September 4th
Labor Day
Office closed, Park open

Sunday, September 24th
Pet Blessing
Gold Star Ceremony
 
Monday, October 9th
Columbus Day
Office closed, Park open

Sunday, November 5th
Last day for Flowers

Thursday, Nov. 23rd
Thanksgiving
Office closed, Park open

At White Haven Memorial Park, we respect 
and honor the value of every customer, 

family, employee, and community 
member we serve. 

We honor all equally in life and in death. 
We valube diversity and inclusiveness of 
all religious beliefs, cultures, and ethnici-
ties as we help to ease the loss of a loved 
one, offering compassion and empathy to 

all we serve in our community.

Wreaths
 

All wreaths will be removed by 
March 15th. If you would like 
yours back, please remove it 

before the 15th. We will dispose 
of all wreaths after that date.

June Service of Remembrance
Saturday, June 10th at 4:00 pm

All Seasons Chapel

Our June Service is an uplifting gathering that will feature prayers, poetry 
and of course, our traditional Prayer of Names. We plan on gathering 
together to remember those we have lost and to celebrate what they 
brought into our lives and what they left in our hearts. 

After our service we will be holding an Ice Cream Social and a Butterfly 
Release (weather permitting). We encourage you to bring your whole 
family for this uplifting event. 
 

The cut-off date to submit names for this event is 
Friday, June 3rd

Please submit names to: 
nate@whitehavenmemorialpark.com

You can also contact the office at 585-586-5250 with any 
questions.                                   

                                                                                                                                                     
For many a butterfly symbolizes spiritual rebirth, transformation, change, hope, and life. 

The magnificent, yet short life of the butterfly closely mirrors the process of spiritual 
transformation and serves to remind us that life is short.
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"The Nature Trail is beautiful."
            -Kim from Rochester

"My experience at White Haven 
was professional but intimate and 
very meaningful."
             -Anonymous
 
"There was a groundskeeper 
working when I came to pay my 
respects, he immediately stopped 
and gave me the time and space I 
needed. He was very respectful."
 -Crystal from Bohemia, NY

"Everyone I spoke to was 
extremely kind and helpful. That 
makes the experience so much 
easier."
            -Jennifer from Spencerport

" Grateful for the professional staff 
and the serenity of the Nature 
Trail."
      -Elladean from Webster

"I have never seen a more 
beautiful cemetery."
            -Amber from Florida

Flowers and Dedications
Spring is right around the corner! After March 15th, feel free to 
begin placing flowers in your loved one’s in-ground vase. If you 
do not already have an in-ground vase and would like one, call the 
office to order one for $65. We also have complimentary temporary 
vases located in a bin by the back door of the office. Unfortunately, 
if your loved one is located in the Green Burial Section, Nature Trail, 
our Lakeview Cemetery, and other areas of the Park which are not 
designated for vases, you will not be eligible for a vase. When deciding 
to come out, keep in mind that the water will not be turned on until 
May 1st to prevent freezing pipes, so you will need to supply your own. 
If you are having trouble raising the vase, please call the office and we 
will arrange for a work order to be generated (please allow a week for 
this to be done). Do not attempt to raise the vase yourself as it may 
get stuck and damaged, resulting in additional fees to you in order to 
replace it. If you have any questions, please feel free to call the office at 
585-586-5250.

FLOWERS...We are running extremely low on silk flowers for the year.  
If you have not placed your order yet, please send your order in today.  
When we run out we are unable to get anymore from our vendors. You 
are more than welcome to place your own. Please make sure they are 
labeled with your loved ones name and location. Call the office at 585-
586-5250 if you have any questions or need a label.

DEDICATIONS...Easter, Mother’s Day, Memorial Day, and Father’s 
Day are all wonderful times to dedicate one of our silk flower 
arrangements placed on the tables in the mausoleums to your loved 
one. Your loved one’s name will appear in a list on a plaque next to the 
various large flower arrangements throughout the mausoleums. The 
dedications will remain up for 2 weeks and are $20 each.  If you have 
ordered the Spring dedications within the past 2 years, please be on 
the lookout for the 2023 form in your mail. If you did not receive a form 
and would like to participate in this service, please call the office at 
585-586-5250 and we would be happy to mail one to you.

Memorializing Your Loved One
Creating a lasting memory of your loved one is important. Our markers 
are a wonderful way to memorialize and remember your loved one. All 
of the markers in the Park are cast and poured or engraved directly on 
bronze. They are made to withstand the Western New York weather. 
You can personalize the marker to reflect the essence of the person 
who has passed with custom wording and emblems. Please call to 
schedule an appointment with Marcia to design your loved ones 
marker today.

DEER   FLOWERS
MEMORIES  PONDS
PEACE   PARK
NATURE  VASE 

Crossword Fun



Around the Park  |  Winter/Spring 2023

Memorial Gifts  October 2022 –January 2023

DONOR GIFT IN MEMORY OF                                       
William & Nancy Hagerman .........................Concrete Bench .......................................George & Eugenie Hagerman

William & Nancy Hagerman .........................Bird Box .....................................................George & Eugenie Hagerman

Linda Ciaccia ...................................................Concrete Bench .......................................Thomas Puleo

Penny Lawrence ..............................................America Standing Guard .......................Robert S. Minemier III

Rosemary & Nikolis White .............................Concrete Bench .......................................Mary & John Kubek

Linda Stanzel ....................................................Swing Bench ............................................Kenneth Stanzel

Nicole Miller .....................................................Plaque for Tree .........................................Timothy Christmas

Milestones at White Haven
At White Haven we have employees who start out as "just a job" but they end up staying for a career.  We 
are celebrating a few of those milestones this year!

          Chuck Orlando   Nate Romagnola   Nanci DeLeo               Terri DiFiore 
                    CFO       Vice President           Certified Celebrant              Customer Service Manager
                 30 Years                                    20 Years                                       15 Years      5 Years

ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTER
In an effort to reduce our postage cost and be more eco-friendly, we would like to offer this newsletter electronically.  If 
you would prefer to have this publication emailed to you, please send your email to  terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com

White Haven has a Preservation Foundation that maintains our historical structures, wildlife and numerous 
trees & plants in the Park. In addition to your donations, our Foundation is supported by the funds that are 
raised through our Memorial Gift Program. We have many choices to memorialize your loved one....trees, 
benches, shrubs, bird boxes, and many other things. Call or email Terri at 585-586-5250
 (terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com) for more information. 

If you want to become part of a great team. We are looking for motivated interment laborers to join us. You 
must be over 18 and able to demonstrate the ability to work in a construction type atmosphere and be 
proficient in the use of hand and power tools. We are open year-round, so you must be able to work in all 
weather conditions and be able to lift at least 50 pounds. If you are interested, send your resume to gary@
whitehavenmemorialpark.com  
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DID YOU KNOW...
We have over two miles of trails 
that are great for snowshoeing, 
cross country skiing, hiking and 
dog walking. As an Audubon 

Sanctuary, we are sure you will 
see some wildlife along the way.


